12 February 2019 ‘

Tauranga Gty

To Whom It May Concern

By Email: fyi-request-9335-b07ba79b@requests.fyi.org.nz

Dear Sir/Madam
INFORMATION REQUEST - City Council Web Cameras

We write in response to your email dated 5 January 2019 (received by Council on 5 January
2019 in which you requested the following information:

¢ A streaming link to all web cameras the city council has (including but not limited to’
cameras maintained by Nutech); and

¢ Costs for the last two financial years of maintaining these cameras and the use of these
cameras.

We have considered your request in accordance with the Local Government Official
Information and Meetings Act 1987 (“LGOIMA”) and respond as follows:

Tauranga City Council does not operate any full time web cameras. Trustpower had for a time
funded half a dozen web cameras for traffic monitoring throughout the city but these were
discontinued in 2017.

As at 14 February 2019, the council will livestream council and committee meetings; these
can be viewed at www.tauranga.govt.nz/livestream.

Therefore, the information requested is refused as the information “does not exist” in
accordance with section 17(e) of LGOIMA.

If you disagree with the decision, you can apply in writing to the Ombudsman to have the
decision investigated and reviewed pursuant to s 27(3) of LGOIMA.

Yours faithfully

'_‘_Uacinda Lean
— Acting General Manager
Chief Executive’s Group
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